
 
 
 
EMPLOYEE RELATIONS 
7-20-20 
 
Members present:  Darin Sprague, Jerald Ignash & Kenneth Rathje 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 a.m. 
 
The committee met to discuss a resignation letter submitted by a City employee on layoff.  All 
members were in favor of paying out the current accrued time of 86.5 Personal hours and 80 
hours of Vacation time, on one check, after August 2. 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk                                            Darin Sprague, Chairperson 


